
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

SRC Mufti Day 

 

On Friday 26 August, the SRC are holding a Pyjama Day. 

Wear your favourite pyjamas to school and bring in a gold 

coin donation. Remember to wear sensible shoes and to 

bring your hat.  

 

All money raised will go towards a bench seat for the 

playground. 

 

The SRC 
 


